Headteacher: Mrs C Tasker MA (Cantab)

High Storrs Road Sheffield S11 7LH

Telephone: (0114) 267 0000 Fax: (0114) 266 3624



www.highstorrs.co.uk

High Storrs School
HighStorrs
HStorrsAlumni

A "High Performing Specialist School"

September 2017

Dear Parent/Carer,

High Storrs Year 6 Information Evening for Hunter's Bar Junior School

We would like to personally invite you and your child to our Year 6 Information Event, which will be held on **Wednesday**, **20th September at 5.00pm at Hunter's Bar Junior School**. The purpose of the event is to provide you with information about High Storrs School, the structure of the Subject teams and Vertical Tutor System, the Key Stage 2 to Key Stage 3 transition programme, our innovative two year Key Stage 3 curriculum and to give you the opportunity to ask any questions you may have about the school, the curriculum, SEN provision and how the school supports your child's learning.

It is a very exciting time to be coming to High Storrs School. We have a spectacular building which houses Performing Arts, Music Technology, Business & ICT, D & T, Art, Sixth Form Common Room and Learning Support as well as our dining facilities. This year we celebrated excellent GCSE and A level results again. We are a state of the art school with excellent learning facilities and a specialist school in Performing Arts. Through our high standards, high expectations, increasing academic rigour and by making every attempt to stretch every child in our care we are doing all we can to ensure that every child is successful, achieves their full potential, is safe and happy at High Storrs School.

We do hope you can join us at our Year 6 Information Evening where we will be able to elaborate further on the genuine and measurable progress we have made and will continue to make to provide your child with an excellent education. We are focusing all our efforts on constantly improving the quality of learning and teaching; as evidenced by our examination results across all three key stages, we are succeeding. We strive to become the best school in Sheffield. Nothing less.

The evening should last for approximately one hour, and we look forward to meeting you and your child there.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Tasker Headteacher Mrs S O'Connor Assistant Headteacher









SR. O Connar.









